MY Darling Il 11 C

October 12, 2016

To Whom It May Concern:

As owner of the building located at 180-190 Park Ave., Portland, Maine, we approve the
attached sign design for the 2nd floor space known 190 Park Ave. Final approval
coming from the City of Portland, verifying the attached to be in compliance with the
City’s sign ordinances.

Best Regards,

Mark Malone
My Darling II, LLC




